
Glendale Colony Report – December 2017 

 

 

We had a 97.9 percent attendance rate in November.  We had 100 percent 

attendance of the parents at the parent teacher conferences.  

 

The rangers talked to us about birds, their habitats and food.  The counselor is 

talking to us about innovations.   

 

We had a trip to Cut Bank to receive flu shots, go bowling, eat at Subway and go 

to the library to celebrate the students doing well on their smarter balance tests last 

year. 

 

From Ellen Christoferson 

 

 


